
From: Furman, Keith  
Sent: September 18, 2018 3:03 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: 750 University Row Feedback  
 
Tim, 
 
I’d like to offer a non-condition statement on UW’s application for extension at 750 University 
Row. 
 
Road salt usage in the Well 14 area is a significant concern for District 19 residents. As the UW 
Health parking lot is practically within eyesight of Well 14, I ask that UW Health use a winter 
maintenance professional who has taken the City’s Winter Salt Certification training class to 
limit the impact of this lot on the well. 
 
-Keith F. 
 
-------------------  
Alder Keith Furman, 19th District, Madison, WI 
district19@cityofmadison.com 
608-352-3502 
Subscribe to my blog: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district19/blog/ 
 
 

mailto:district19@cityofmadison.com
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district19/blog/
pltmp
Highlight


